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March 2, 2023

Ms Christine Fraser McDonald,

Clerk, Arran-Elderslie Municipal Council,
1925 Bruce Rd 10,

Chesley, ON NOG 1L0

Dear Ms Fraser McDonald,

I would like to ask that in your role as Clerk, you include this letter of request in
the package for Council’s consideration at the next meeting.

On Monday the Chesley Hospital Community Support committee presented a
deputation to Council about the activities and plans of our committee to support
our ER, our Hospital, our local health care professions and our Physician
Recruitment team.

We are planning a peaceful rally in the community on Saturday, April 1* to allow
members of the area and the community to show their support and we have
reserved the Chesley Community Centre as the venue for this event.

We realize you are in budget deliberations presently and would like to request that
Council consider our request to waive the standard rental fee for the facility on that
date.

Sincerely,
o st
Brenda J. Scott and Hazel Pratt

Co-chairs, Chesley Hospital Community Support



